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Congratulations to Alison Liwush and Steve Rokitka, both Professional & 
Technical Communication students, who together are responsible for the 
recently published Spring issue of Beyond the Classroom. 
 
Allison, who graduates this week, was Editor and wrote one article for the 
six-page color newsletter. Steve functioned as Assistant Editor, 
Photographer and Layout/Photo Editor; he also wrote three articles. Kayla 
Zerby, a first year PTC student, contributed to an article on Professor 
Tierney’s Entrepreneurship class. 
 
Beyond the Classroom is published quarterly as part of RIT’s Learn and 
Serve American program. Beginning next year, Steve Rokitka assumes the 
responsibility as the Editor.  


